
OPEN HOUSE

COMMUNITY NOTICE

pepcoenergy.com

Pepco Energy Services, an affiliate of Pepco Holdings, Inc., will hold an  
Open House to educate residents and other critical stakeholders about plans 
to demolish the Benning Power Plant in 2014. The Open House will feature 
exhibits about the demolition procedures, environmental assessments and 
community impacts of the demolition. Representatives from Pepco Energy 
Services will answer questions about the process and the timetable. 

Community Room 

District Department of Employment Services

4058 Minnesota Ave., NE Washington, D.C.

10 a.m. – 1 p.m.

Saturday, Nov. 16, 2013

The Open House is being held to provide information about the demolition 
project and will serve as a forum for answering questions from residents.

In 2007, Pepco Energy Services announced plans for closing the Benning 
Power Plant, which was built in 1906 and operated by Pepco Energy Services 
since 2000, based on planned upgrades to Pepco’s transmission grid that 
would eliminate the need for electricity generated by the plant. 

In June 2012, operations ceased at the plant and the decommissioning process 
began – cleaning, securing and maintaining the plant – in accordance with 
District of Columbia and federal environmental regulations. As part of the 
decommissioning process, the power plant will be demolished, including the 
cooling towers and smoke stacks. Portions of the plant will be imploded. 
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